
The IBBI organised a training session on "Right to Information 
Act, 2005" on 28th February 2024 

An interactive training session on the “Right to Information Act, 2005” was organised by the IBBI 

for all its officers on Wednesday, 28th February 2024. The issues related to compliance of RTI Act, 

2005 by the public authorities was covered by Mr. Deepak Kumar Bist, Joint Director, Institute of 

Secretariat Training & Management. An open Q&A session was also held for the DPIOs and officers 

of IBBI to clarify the provisions of the RTI Act, 2005. 

 


